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Can’t travel to NYC? NYCPM Reps may be Visiting Your College 
this Spring. 

If you want to visit with an NYCPM Admissions representative, but you are unable to travel to 
New York City, you may have the opportunity to meet with someone at a college fair or 
presentation. We will be traveling throughout the country this spring, and we may be coming to a 
college near you. Below is a list of colleges we will be visiting in the spring. If you would like to 
find out more details about the event taking place at each location, please email 
enrollment@nycpm.edu. You are welcome to stop by the NYCPM table or attend a presentation 
by an NYCPM representative where you can have your questions answered. 

 

School Date 
Austin College- Sherman, TX (Health Fair) April 1st  

U. of North Texas- Denton, TX (Health Fair) April 2nd   

Stevenson University- Baltimore, MD (Health Fair) April 7th  

Georgia Tech- Atlanta, GA (Health Fair) April 10th   

University of Rhode Island- Providence, RI April 13th  

University of Utah- Salt Lake City, UT April 14th   

UCONN- Storrs, CT April 15th  
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Brooklyn College- Brooklyn, NY (Health Fair) April 19th  

University of Maryland- College Park, MD (Health Fair) April 21st  

 

 

 

New College Video 

 

The Office of Admissions has finished production of their new College video!  The video was 
shot over a period of four days at several locations all over New York.  Thirteen students, nine 
faculty, and two alumni were interviewed, giving the video a wide constituent representation.  
Footage was also taken of a live class, a dissection in the anatomy lab, a surgery in our O.R. 
suite, an Open House, and the New York Podiatric Clinical Conference at the Marriott Times 
Square.     

The Office of Admissions will use the video as an engaging introduction when making 
presentations at colleges and universities across the country as well as at Open Houses and other 
events on- and off-campus.    

Watch the new video here http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YFhQhJB5dC8.     
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New Residence Hall 

 

NYCPM is proud to announce the addition of a new campus residence hall starting this fall for 
the Class of 2014.  The residence hall, called The Heritage, is located on the corner of 5th 
Avenue and 110th Street, just steps away from the top of Central Park.   

The Heritage consists of two hi-rise buildings that feature renovated kitchens, bathrooms, and 
flooring in each apartment.  Some units also come with stainless steel appliances, custom 
designed solid wood cabinets, black granite countertops, contemporary bathrooms, and 
spectacular views of Central Park. 

The units feature suite-style living with 3-5 bedrooms.  Utilities (including internet) are all 
included, and all units come fully-furnished.  The majority of units will be occupied by medical 
students from NYCPM, Mount Sinai, and Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine, creating a 
close-knit community of medical professionals.       

Just a short walk away are things like the New York Sports Club, Mount Sinai Hospital, Lasker 
Ice Rink and Pool, the Conservatory Gardens, and Museum Mile (including such world-class 
museums as the Met and Guggenheim).   



Transportation options abound, including a short 1-2 block walk to the 2, 3, and 6 trains which 
can get students to the College in less than 15 minutes.     

 

Upcoming Open House  

If you were unable to come to New York for the March Open House, you are not out of luck!  
We have an additional date this spring on Saturday, May 22nd.   

Attendees will have the opportunity to have breakfast with current students, listen to 
presentations by a DPM, a student, and an admissions representative, and take a tour of the 
College and Foot Center of New York.  If you are interested in learning more about the field of 
podiatric medicine and/or NYCPM, this is an event you won’t want to miss.     

Register online at www.nycpm.edu or call 800.526.6966.  

 

 

Foot Ball Masquerade 2010 

 

Students and faculty came together for a night of fine dining, drinking and dancing at the annual 
Foot Ball on Saturday, March 20th.  This year’s Foot Ball took place at the elegant Capitale, an 
industrial revolution-era bank turned ballroom in the Bowery district of Manhattan.   
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Student Choice Awards were given out for Best Preclinical Professor, Best Clinical Professor, 
Most Influential Clinician, and Best Clinical Rotation.  Students remarked on how this year’s 
Foot Ball was the best yet and are already looking forward to next year’s.             

 

 

Meet a Student    

Name: Bohdan Batorfalvy  
Hometown: Bardonia, NY 
Email:  bbatorfalvy@nycpm.edu 
Undergraduate College: St. Thomas Aquinas College 
Medical School Class: 2011 

 
 
What made you decide to pursue a career in podiatric medicine? 
I always knew I wanted to be in a healthcare profession, but when I shadowed my 
neighbor, who is a podiatrist, I was exposed to the wide scope of medicine podiatry 
has to offer.  His practice ranged from diabetic foot care, surgical cases, custom 
foot orthotics, to sports medicine. 

 
What made you decide to attend NYCPM? 
I was attracted to the Foot Clinics of New York.  After touring the clinic and the 
school, I was impressed with the patient load each student receives as well as the 
different foot pathologies the clinic has to offer.   



 
What activities are you involved in at NYCPM? 
-Diabetes, Surgery, and Sports Medicine Clubs.  
-Diabetic Foot Screenings at Diabetes Expo at Jacob Javits Center  
-NYC Marathon volunteer  
-Flag Football, Basketball 
-Student Ambassador: assist NYCPM Admissions with prospective student tours, 
interviews, and lunches 
-Big Brother Mentor: give advice/mentoring to incoming students 
 
 
What is your favorite part about being a student at NYCPM or in NYC in general? 
I enjoy the clinic that NYCPM has to offer.  Every day is interesting because of the 
variety of patients I get to see.  NYC is a great city because it has many great 
restaurants, nightlife, sporting venues, and concerts.  The saying is true—it really 
is a city that never sleeps. 

 
What advice do you have for incoming students? 
Time Management!  

 


